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Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

We have had such a positive start to this academic year and, to build on this, I wanted to take 

this opportunity to provide you with an overview of our curriculum and suggested reading 

materials for this half term. 

 

Please follow the link https://www.hartschool.org.uk/students/literacy-bulletins to our 

Curriculum Literacy Bulletins which provide you with information on what our students are 

studying in each year group alongside suggested reading to enrich their understanding and 

knowledge in these areas.  

 

As we know, the students who are the most successful are the students who study around the 

curriculum delivered in school; we hope that these half-termly bulletins will provide you and 

your child with some valuable reading material which will not only serve to strengthen their 

understanding of the curriculum in school, but will also develop their reading skills and support 

them in other areas. 

 

Please encourage your child to read regularly and to discuss their reading experiences with 

you.  Reading not only enhances their vocabulary, but also fosters a lifelong love for learning. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Mahon 

Vice Principal – Curriculum & Standards 
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